

January 23, 2018

Natick Town Offices Board of Selectmen 13 East Central St Natick, MA 01760

Dear Members of the Board:

Many thanks for your continuous support of the Boston Marathon Jimmy Fund Walk. Your support of this charitable event certainly is one of the major reasons for our success and we deeply appreciate your generosity.

We are planning for the 2018 walk, our 30th! I am sending you this letter as a **formal** request from the Jimmy Fund DMSE Sports for a parade permit for our 2018 walk which, as you know, follows the exact same course as the historic Boston Marathon. We are requesting the date of Sunday, September 23, 2018 to conduct the walk.

If you require any additional information, please feel free to call me directly (617-201-1764) or email me at <a href="mailto:aaron@dmsesports.com">aaron@dmsesports.com</a>. In advance, thank you for your continuous support of what the Jimmy Fund considers one of its most successful and revered events. I look forward to hearing back from your office.

Please send any correspondence on the walk to:

DMSE Sports, Inc. 10D Roessler Rd Woburn, MA 01801-6208

Kind regards,

Aaron Nemzer
Director of Events

DMSE/Boston Marathon Jimmy Fund Walk